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Journeying Together in Christ 

6 May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The children in Year 1 are learning about Animals in the second half of the Summer term.  We are very lucky 

to be able to visit Marwell Zoo! 

 

The trip will be on Wednesday 22 June 2022.  We will be travelling by coach and will have the opportunity to 

tour some of the main attractions of the zoo.  Each class will have a 45 minute workshop which will be led by a 

member of the zoo and in which the children will have the chance to be up close to some real animals! 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch with them, an additional drink, a lightweight raincoat and a hat 

to protect them from the sun, please ensure you have applied sunscreen before arriving at school.  Please 

ensure everything is named and in a rucksack which will be their responsibility to carry with them for the day.   

Please adhere to our ‘no nut’ policy for the children’s lunch.  The children will not need any money with them 

for the day. 

 

We will aim to be back at school by 3.30pm but this will be traffic dependant. 

 

The cost of the trip is £27.50 for each child.  Please could we ask for payment and the permission slip to be 

returned to school by Thursday 26 May 2022. 

 

We will need some additional adult helpers to ensure that the trip can take place.  Please indicate on the form 

if you are able to help on the day. 

 

Please do ask if you have any questions or queries.  Also, please let us know of any medical conditions we 

should be aware of and any travel sickness too. 

 

We look forward to a fun-filled day of learning at the zoo! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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